
 

 

Dear Applicant, 

You will be aware that the government has changed GCSE results day this year to the earlier date of 

Thursday 12 August. We recognise that this is considerably earlier than our planned dates for enrolment 

and that this might create a period of uncertainty and worry for some students. We have therefore 

decided to bring our enrolment days forward to Thursday 12 August and Friday 13 August. This will allow 

you to enrol with us quickly once you have collected your GCSE results, bringing reassurance and peace of 

mind about places and courses.    

We are very sorry if this change causes any inconvenience, but hope that in most cases this will be a 

welcome change.  

We will write to you at the end of the summer term indicating which of these two dates, and the time, 

you should attend college to enrol. If you can only attend one of these two dates, don’t worry at this 

stage – please just let us know when you receive your letter if your allocated day is a problem and we will 

be able to switch the days.  

If you know at this stage that you are not available on both 12 August and 13 August and you notify us 

now, we will invite you to attend a late enrolment day on Wednesday 1 September. However, if you 

attend late enrolment and request to change your courses or have not met the minimum entry 

requirements of the courses selected at interview, you will only be able to select courses that have 

remaining availability. We would therefore encourage you to attend the official enrolment days on 12 

and 13 August wherever possible.  

If you already know at this stage that you will be unavailable on both 12 and 13 August, please complete 

a short form for us using the link or QR code below. This will allow us to make appropriate arrangements 

for the late enrolment day.   

https://bit.ly/3dhW62p 

 

Later this term, we will be writing to students that have completed interviews and received conditional 

offers with details of our Induction Day on Wednesday 7 July. We are also hoping to run some evening 

open events in that week for students that attend the Induction Day, along with a parent. We appreciate 

that you might welcome the chance to have a further look around! 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Brendon Fletcher 

Principal 

https://bit.ly/3dhW62p

